## **Delaware School for the Deaf**

630 East Chestnut Hill Road, Newark, DE 19713

Phone: 302-454-2301

Videophone: 302-358-2106

Fax: 302-454-3493

Toll Free: 800-292-9590

www.dsdeaf.org

November 22, 2016

Dear Mr. Feldman,

On behalf of the students and the staff here at the Delaware School for the Deaf, thank you for your eye-opening and inspiring presentation on distracted driving. I can personally attest not only to the impact that your message had on me, but I witnessed the effect that your words had on our students. Following your presentation, I had the opportunity to see the middle and high school students in the cafeteria. They were discussing amongst themselves, not only the touching story of your loss, but the changes that they intended to make either as young drivers themselves or as passengers.

Your commitment to providing a presentation with appropriate access for our deaf and hard-of-hearing students was evident, and greatly appreciated. The time that you took to research relevant data regarding deaf drivers helped you to make a connection to the students, and to affirm that you were not there to simply lecture to our students about the 'right' and 'wrong' thing to do. You also empowered the students to reflect on their choices and determine their own choices going forward.

We are grateful to you for reaching out to us and coming to share your story with us. By combining data and visual media with your touching story of personal loss, you were able to reach each and every individual in the auditorium. Best wishes in your quest to end distracted driving. You have supporters here at the Delaware School for the Deaf!

Sincerely,

Daphne Werner

Secondary School Principal

Delaware School for the Deaf

Robert J. Andrzejewski, Ed.D., Acting Superintendent

The Christina School District is an equal opportunity employer. It does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, creed, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identification, marital status, disability, age, genetic information or veteran's status in employment or its programs and activities. Inquiries regarding compliance with the above may be directed to the Title IX/Section 504 Coordinator, Christina School District, 600 North Lombard Street, Wilmington, DE 19801; Telephone: (302) 552-2600.